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MEMBER NEWS 
 
This is a SCB from a retired TC who is just lending a helping hand to Alison for the 
next few days as she is extremely busy. 
 
There are some members who still have not handed in risers on “Skyfall”. Remember 
our rule : if you have not passed your riser then you will not be able to sing on the 
Showcase if we succeed. This would be a huge shame.  
 
Our dress rehearsal last Sunday showed everyone where our strengths and 
weaknesses are. As Alison said, it all has to do with PR (personal responsibility). It is 
imperative that everyone is superbly organised for the Convention. Di has produced a 
very comprehensive booklet, which answers all the questions you might have. Print 
out your own copy and take it with you. You should also have a printout of the last 
Convention Bulletin. For those girls who are going to Convention for the first time, it 
would be a very good idea for you to buddy up with someone who knows the ropes, 
and who can help you to be more relaxed about the day. 
 
In the Convention booklet Di has included lists of everything you will need and 
might want. Don’t leave it till Wednesday or Thursday to collect everything and pack 
your bag. This should be done well in advance. Please don’t rely on someone else to 
have the things you may have forgotten to pack. This is particularly important for 
your costume and make-up. If you are still missing something, tomorrow is the time 
to sort it out. 
 
The bright lights that were used on Sunday to check our make-up showed that we are 
still not putting enough on, so pile it on even if it seems absurd. If it is too much, then 
the make-up checkers will tell you. Some girls are quite slow in putting on make-up. 
If you are one, then please start putting it on early so that you are not running late and 
inconveniencing everyone else on the day. Remember, Steph and Doris (the lash 
ladies) and Elizabeth (the hair magician) also have to get ready. If you require their 
help then let them know in advance and book a spot. 
 
 

We are creative musicians who inspire with heart, soul and musical excellence. 

Together Everyone Achieves More 



 
 
Early choreo again this week. 
 
 
 
THOUGHT YOU MIGHT LIKE TO KNOW…  
 
This week supper will be provided by Rosemary C., Jenny Do., Sharon S. 
Hospitality is Jenny and Cathy S. 
 
Risers come down. 
 
 
  
 
DIARY DATES 
 
 

2014 
 
MAY 
Friday 9th  Singout for Polio. Arrive at 7pm for warmup. Sing at 7.30 
 Polo tops and either jeans or black pants and black shoes. 

Street make-up. 
JUNE 
Sunday 1st Sausage Sizzle – Seven Hills 
Sunday 8th Sausage Sizzle – Castle Hill 
Sunday 22nd Guests at Sydney Harmony Concert at Independent Theatre 

(Details TBA) 
 
 
 
Suggestion Box 
You will find the suggestion box in the kitchenette near the hot water dispenser.  I have 
already received several suggestions, and these will be presented at the next 
Management Team meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


